From: stewart52@msn.com

Sent: Saturday, March 6, 2010 4:36 PM

To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: FOREX Trading No on change from 100: to 10:1

Dear Secretary,

The change in the Forex trading market from 100:1 to 10:1 will hurt the small traders like me and many 10,000 others in the USA.

If you thank you are protecting, us you are wrong. This change will keep us from making a good yearly income. It's like cutting off the butcher hand who cuts the meat. Please vote no to this change.

Your, truly

Alfred Stewart Jr West Covina, Ca 91792 E-mail: stewart52@msn.com